
Dear guests at Café Milagro, 

dear students, 

with the opening of the Café Milagro after the summer break on the 

1st of September, we will implement a few changes. We would like to 

briefly inform you about this: 

1. We need to raise the price for lunch!  

Lunch now costs 4,00€ – The reason for the price increase is – how could it be otherwise – 

the effects of the Corona crisis. We as Café Milagro were also affected by the general closure 

of gastronomy. The many regulations and requirements in connection with the Corona 

pandemic have also led to considerable expenditure and additional expenses for us. To be 

able to operate the Café Milagro well in the future, a price increase is therefore 

unfortunately essential. However, we are sure that we can continue to offer a good “price-

performance-ratio” and that our prices, especially for students, are still very fair. 

2. Our pick-up service (ToGo) will remain!  

We have had good experience with our "pick up service". Although we have set up this 

service rather "by necessity", we believe that the possibility of taking the food from Café 

Milagro and eating it elsewhere is an attractive offer. We have therefore decided to keep it – 

even after Corona. We are happy to continue to offer packaging made from raw materials 

that are as organic as possible - it is of course better if the guests themselves bring packaging 

in which they can take the food with them -  However, it is essential to ensure that these 

plates, containers, etc. are clean! 

3. Currently still no second helping - but salad and dessert instead!  

Under the current "Corona conditions" we cannot offer any additional portions for logistical 

reasons. During this period, therefore, the rule remains that lunch is accompanied by a salad 

and a dessert. 

4. After Corona no more “all you can eat” – but an option of a second helping!  

Our previous “all you can eat” regulation has been increasingly used in recent semesters. 

Individuals have given themselves a lot of extra portions, even packaged them or 

occasionally passed them on to people who have not paid. We would like to continue to offer 

unlimited seconds, but this must remain fair for all. We have to work economically, for us as 

a company but also for our guests. Therefore, in the future there will only be one second 

portion. This can be large or small as desired, so that everyone can be satisfied, but we also 

do not have to throw away too much food and can calculate better. The exact procedure will 

be displayed at Café Milagro. 

5. Café Milagro is now on Instagram!  

We have now set up our own Instagram account for the café. Here we will post information 

about the dishes, drinks and activities in the café on a regular basis. So "follow us" on 

Instagram! @cafe_milagro_bsw 

We hope that you will understand our thoughts and decisions and that you will continue to be a 

frequent guest at Café Milagro. We look forward to your visit! 

 

The Café Milagro Team 

 

PS: More information about our offer can be found on the website of the Café Milagro at: www.bsw-muenster.de/cafe-milagro There you 

can find also the contact persons of the Café, who are available for questions, criticism, praise or inquiries. 


